
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Tauranga OMS,  
 

Your support of the TECT Rescue Helicopter is saving lives! 

 
We have recently received the funds OMS Tauranga and your clients have raised for the TECT Rescue Helicopter, 
and I am writing to express my appreciation. It is only through support from businesses like yours that we can 
continue to provide this vital service to everyone in your community. 
 
The money you have raised will be used to help fund life-saving missions in the coming months.  

 
I would like to share with you some words of gratitude from Tracey, a patient who was rescued by the rescue 
helicopter. 
 
 “Lying on wet cold grass, face down, unable to get up and in extreme pain, the sound of that helicopter landing is 
one I will never forget… I have no idea how I would have been rescued otherwise. I can’t thank the service and 
donors enough.”   
 
Sudden illness or injury can affect any of us and impacts a patient and their family greatly.  Your business and 
clients have helped improve a patient’s survival rate dramatically with your life-saving gift and for this, I thank you.  

 
Saving lives, together.  

 

 
Vanessa Richmond 
Group Manager 
TECT Rescue Helicopter 
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